
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Temporary Regulations under Article 17.4 by the CBYS Directors 

 

 

In light of the current COVID-19 situation, the Directors have exercised their authority to 

regulate the use of CBYS facilities as follows: 

 

 With limited exceptions, the Station will effectively remain in “Winter 

Shutdown” status for the time being. 

 

 The White House, Fahrni Cabin, fire pit, Café and all BBQs are “off limits”. 

Picnic tables and chairs must remain in the Café. In short, Shareholders should 

use only their own vessels and amenities while at the Station. 

 

 Shareholders must abide by all Government health requirements and 

recommendations while at the Station, and it is their responsibility to keep abreast 

of those limitations. Among other things, Shareholders who have just returned 

from outside Canada and/or are not feeling well must not attend the Station for 14 

days from the date of their return or illness. When at the Station, Shareholders 

should maintain appropriate “personal distancing” at all times and not gather in 

groups beyond the currently approved size. 

 

 These Temporary Regulations apply as well to guests.  However, the rafting of 

guest vessels is not permitted. 

 

 The existing Rules regarding use of the docks and foreshore otherwise remain in 

place unless inconsistent with the above. As always, Shareholders should remain 

on CBYS property and respect our Centre Bay neighbours. 

  

If the Station is to remain open for limited use, it is vital that everyone comply with these 

Temporary Regulations (and any future amendments) until the present health situation 

has been resolved. Any contravention may result in the suspension of privileges at the 

Station in accordance with the Company’s Articles. 

  

 

Effective March 25, 2020 until further notice.  


